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Like our Facebook page to stay up-to-date on 
First Gen Connect news, information,  
and events. 

 

 
Have a question or problem? Contact us! 

University Service Center 
881 Commonwealth Avenue (Lower 
Level) (617) 358-1818 usc@bu.edu 

 

Visit our website for events and workshops 

happening this academic year! 
 

Check out more photos on our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Faculty Staff Spotlight 
Mitsuko Rose Crum   

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Student Spotlight 
Check out our February Spotlight! 

Mendy Ling CFA ‘17   

 

Spring 2017 Career Fair 
 

Are you graduating in May and looking for a 
full time job? Or maybe you’re looking for a 
part-time internship? The Spring Career Fair 
is open to all class years and majors. There 
will be 100+ organizations at the event 
looking for talented BU folks just like you! 

 

Thursday, February 16th, 
 10:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Metcalf Hall, 2nd floor of the GSU 
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Looking for something 

exciting to do?  
 

Check out these fun 

upcoming events! 
 

 

“Of the 7.3 million full-time under-
graduates attending four-year public and 

private nonprofit institutions, about 20 
percent are the first in their families to 

go to college.” 

 

Check out this inspiring article titled First-
Generation Students Unite, where first 
gen students share their stories and 
words of advice about reaching out, 
taking advantage of resources, and 
connecting with others to ease their 
transition to college. 

Important Dates 
 

 

February 10th 
Time Management Workshop  
100 Bay State Road, Room 101 

4 p.m. – 5 p.m. 
 

February 16th 
Spring 2017 Career Fair, 10:30 a.m. 

 

February 20th  
Presidents’ Day Holiday,  

Classes Suspended 
 

February 21st 
Substitute Monday Schedule of Classes 

 

February 23rd  
Last Day to Drop Standard Courses 

(without a “W” grade) 
 

March 4th – 12th  
Spring Recess, Classes Suspended 

 

What’s it like to be First Gen? 

 

  

 

 

2017 Spring Welcome Pizza Party 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 16th  
(Pen)Pal-entine’s Day , 6 – 8 p.m. 

Community Service Center, 4th floor of 
GSU 

 

February 25th 
Breaking Bounds 2017  

Edge Dance Company’s annual showcase 
 

February 25th  
Slow Children at Play, a comedy show 

8 p.m., BU Central 
 

March 17th  
Beanpot of A Cappella  

7:30 p.m., GSU Conference Auditorium 
 

March 18th  
Battle of the Babes 

An all-female a cappella show for charity 
8 p.m., Law Auditorium 
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